
MORMUGAO PORT TRUST 
ENGINEERING (CIVIL) DEPARTMENT 

ESTATE SECTION 
 

CORRIGENDUM 

Sub: Expression of Interest is invited for leasing Old Palace Hotel  located 

    at  Harbour approximately plinth admeasuring  2900 sq.mts.  as-is- 

        where-is-basis for a period of 30 years for legally permitted activities. 

 

 The Expression of Interest (EoI) was invited on the above subject and the last 

date for submission of EoI was 20.02.2020.  It has been decided to extend the last 

date for submission of EoI to 30.03.2020 at 15:00 hrs. in the  office of Chief 

Engineer, Mormugao Port Trust or to e-mail id. ce@mptgoa.gov.in and 

singbal.mpt@gmail.com  The pre-bid conference for discussion of EoI will be held on 

09/04/2020 at 15:00 hrs. in the Board Room, 3rd Floor,  New A.O. Bldg., Headland – 

Sada.  

 

 This Notice is issued only to elicit interest from the interested parties involved 

in related field of business and shall not constitute any binding or commitment on 

the part of Mormugao Port Trust to invite any or all the firms,  who submits EoI, for 

subsequent bidding process.   

 
 
 

CHIEF ENGINEER 
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